
Older People’s Working 
Group

2.00 pm on Friday, 15 February 2019 in 
the Council Chamber, Civic Offices, 
Reading.

Page No

1. Welcome

2. Minutes 5 - 18

3. Matters Arising

4. Reading Buses App
Tom Lake, elected member BHFT and Robert Williams, new 
Chief Executive Officer at Reading Buses.

5. Planning for an elderly friendly town
Mark Worringham, RBC Planning Policy

6. Loneliness and older persons: local support
Voluntary Sector Organisations

7. Council's Budget
Matthew Davis, RBC Head of Finance

8. Current issues and suggestions for future 
meetings



The Reading Older People’s Working Group 
…is open to all older residents (please tell your friends, neighbours 
and other contacts) 
…is your chance to talk to your councillors about what’s important 
to you 
…includes presentations on topics requested by the group, and space 
for you to raise any current issues or concerns 
Councillors on the Older People’s Working Group 
Councillor Khan (Chair)
Councillors Eden, Jones, McEwan, Vickers and R Williams
All meetings are from 2 til 4 pm in the Council Chamber, 
Civic Offices, Bridge Street, Reading RG1 2LU. 
Please call us on 0118 937 2383 or email opwg@reading.gov.uk to 
let us know if you plan to attend.




